
 

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Kevin Bolden, Director 

DATE: April 11, 2025 

SUBJECT: Fencing surrounding the outside swimming pool 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 The fence has been replaced surrounding the baseball field.  The remaining fencing in 
Roy Harmon Park also needs to be replaced. 

 The pool is scheduled to be open on Saturday, May 24, 2025.  The fencing company 
would be able to replace the fence prior to the opening day if authorization is given. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 Budget Amendment will be needed for the FY 2023-24 Budget. 

 The cost will be up to $49,000 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

 The Council is requested to authorize a budget amendment and authorize the 
replacement of the fencing surrounding the pool. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 


